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● The school will implement a free utoring program for groups of students through a third party vendor.

● The school has hired two Title I tutors who assist with small group instruction

We hope you will closely follow your student’s academic progress and work with his or her teacher(s) to help
ensure they stay on track academically. Working together as a team, we can improve not only how well our
students are performing individually, but how our school is performing as a whole. There is nothing more
important to administrators and teachers at Stoney Creek Elementary School than ensuring students are ready
for the next step in their academic careers. I look forward to working with you to make sure your student is on
track for success.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our School Performance Grade and how we plan to improve,
please don’t hesitate to contact the school at 980-344-1030.

Sincerely,

Karen Dozier,
Principal


